
 

The Cheyenne County Health Department encourages expecting parents, grandparents, 
other family members, close friends, and caretakers to get their whooping cough vaccine 
prior to the newborn’s arrival.  Please call the Cheyenne County Health Department at 
785-332-2381 to make your vaccine appointment.  We don’t want you to miss out on all 
those kisses! 

 

 


